
 

 

 

Date:  June 8, 2010 

 

To:  Board of Education 

 

From:  Gary Kawlewski, Director of Business Services 

 

CC:  Steve Dooley, Superintendent 

 

Subject: Lunch Price Recommendation  

 

The table below is a listing of the area schools and their 09-10 lunch prices.  We are 

recommending that we increase our elementary lunch price $.10 from $1.65 to $1.75.  I 

am also recommending that we increase our secondary lunch price $.10 from $1.80 to 

$1.90.  We will continue to leave the milk price at $.30.  The recommendation is being 

made to continue to keep pace with increased food and labor costs.   It has been two years 

since we have increased lunch prices.  I am uncertain what the other districts listed may 

be recommending for prices for the 10-11 school year. As you will note, we are lower 

than any of the schools in the comparison and will continue to be as such even with the 

recommended increase. 

 

 
 

These prices will generate approximately $27,000 in revenue and the recommendation is 

included in the proposed 2010-11 budget.  We recommend approval of the 

recommendation. 


